
 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

DRAFT REPORT TO THE LEGISLATURE ON THE FEASIBILITY OF DEVELOPING 
UNIFORM WATER RECYCLING CRITERIA FOR DIRECT POTABLE REUSE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the State Water Resources Control Board (State 
Water Board) will accept public comment on the draft Report to the Legislature on the 
Feasibility of Developing Uniform Water Recycling Criteria for Direct Potable Reuse 
(Draft Report).  The State Water Board will provide an opportunity for the public to 
present comments at two (2) public workshops. Information on the workshops will be 
provided in a separate notice. 
 
AVAILABILITY OF DOCUMENTS  
The Draft Report is available for review online at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking_water/certlic/drinkingwater/RecycledWater.sht
ml 
 
For those without internet access, please contact Randy Barnard at (619) 525-4022 or 
by email at: Randy.Barnard@waterboards.ca.gov to obtain the documents.   
 
SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS  
The State Water Board will accept written comments on the Draft Report.  The comment 
period will begin on Thursday, September 8, 2016 and will end on Tuesday, October 25, 
2016.  Written comments must be received by 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Tuesday, 
October 25, 2016. 
 
Please send comment letters addressed to Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, as 
follows:  
 By email: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (PDF format, 15 megabytes or less 

in size);  
 By fax: (916) 341-5620; or  
 By mail, addressed to: 

Hand/Courier Delivery *: 
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 

1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

U.S. Mail Delivery 
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 

P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 

* Please check in with lobby security personnel, who can contact Ms. Townsend at  
(916) 341-5600. 
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Please indicate the subject line “Comment Letter - Report to the Legislature on 
DPR” on your transmittal. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION  
Please direct all questions regarding the Draft Report to Randy Barnard by telephone at 
(619) 525-4022 or by email at Randy.Barnard@waterboards.ca.gov.   
 
 
 
 September 8, 2016           
Date     Jeanine Townsend 
     Clerk to the Board 
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